
From: barbara espindola  
Sent: June 18, 2025 2:50 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No fireworks  
 
Good afternoon. 
Please ban all fireworks, I find them annoying, a bothersome and totally unnecessary. 
People can celebrate in many different ways without disturbing others. 
Thank you‼️   
Barbara 


